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    Cheddington Combined School 

__________________ 

Reminders 

Safeguarding Lead 

__________________ 

Head Teacher’s Remarks 

 The children are now well into their learning for this summer term, and I have al-

ready shared some super work. Thank you all for your support of our Country dress-down 

day – the children look wonderful and have thought so carefully about their choice of 

clothing. Thank you also for the donations of currency which we will send on to the Chari-

ty; you kindness is appreciated. 

 As part of the music room refurbishment we have audited our provision. We have 

several older keyboards which we no longer need for class use and so would like them to 

find a new home. We have a Yamaha Portable Piano YPR-20; a Yamaha Portasound P55-

460 and a Yamaha Portasound P55-570. If you would like one of these for your child for a 

small donation (suggestion of £10) to the school then please contact the school office. It 

will be first come, first served. We also have a number of folding music stands which are 

available also for a small donation (suggested minimum of £1). We do hope that these may 

be of use to the children when practising at home. 

 YR had a wonderful trip to College Lake on Wednesday with their teddies despite 

the rain. I understand that the puddles were fabulous! The children conducted themselves 

so well and were keen to share their learning on their return to school. 

 Next week is our summer assessment week. Y6 will be taking their external tests, 

and other classes will be completing assessment tests and special tasks as a snapshot of 

where they are at the present moment. The outcomes form part of the teachers’ assess-

ment which will then be updated on FROG by just after half term. We keep these low key 

with the children, and ask only that they try their best – as we do with all parts of their 

school life. However, we do appreciate you help to ensure that the children do get enough 

sleep and breakfast so that they can do their best; and that appointments are not arranged 

during the week if at all possible. Thank you for your help in this. 

 The following week is our Arts week, and we have a number of exciting projects 

planned for the children. I am sure they will want to tell you about this at the time. Please 

note that, if you are free, we would love to welcome parents and grandparents to visit to 

see some of the work done on Thursday 23rd May between 8:45am and 9:30am. We do 

hope you will be able to make it. Please note that Friday 24th May is INSET day prior to half 

term the following week. 

 Congratulations to our girls’ football team who won their match yesterday evening 

and so are through to the Aylesbury Vale Primary Schools Girls Cup Final. Very well done to 

all the girls who have represented our school so well. 

Mrs K. Tamlyn 

Head Teacher 

Friday, 10 May 2019 



 

 2 

Reminders 

Invitation to view the children’s art work  -  Thursday 23rd May between 

8:45am and 9:30am. 

Thursday, 23rd May  -  School closes for half term at 3.15pm 

Safeguarding Lead on duty 

Monday        -  Mrs Tamlyn 

Tuesday       -  Mrs Tamlyn 

Wednesday   -  Mrs Tamlyn 

Thursday      -  Mrs Tamlyn 

Friday           -  Mrs Tamlyn 


